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WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to
report it or forward the message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

Dear BOS…

Investigations have found safety and security in Ventura County elections/voting. 
 There is no evidence of hackers in voting…

Electronic voting does not exist; it is done with paper ballots. All ballots are securely
locked in place,  
There is a crazy false narrative that one can register your pet to vote. Anyone
voting for the first time will need proof of identity.

The process we have works well…please get the facts correct and not jump to
falsehoods.

WE want to continue with CVCA…we do not support the idea of dropping out
CVCA.

Sincerely 
Sandra Diaz
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